22. January.2017
To Editorial Board of the Mathematics Educators,
The study named “A Rubric Development Study for the Assessment of Modelling Competencies” is presented for the journal and it was not published anywhere. We confirmed that this article is original and given information is true. 
Best regards
Associate Professor Dr. Esra BUKOVA GÜZEL
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